
 PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE MEETING  

August 6, 2024 at 7:30 p.m.  

AGENDA 

--Review and approve the minutes as written from the July 2, 2024 Committee meeting unless 
otherwise noted. 

Engineering Review 

--Joe Rogosky of GVC will update the Committee on: 

                   ●    Discuss the 2024 paving project. 

                   ●    Review and discuss HRG’s Letter of recommendation for payment application 
No.1 submitted by LB Construction Enterprises, Inc. in the amount of 
$160,209.90 for the Multimodal Grant work. 

--Citizens to be heard. 

 

Old Business 

--Review and discuss the support for the Kutztown Optimist Main St Merchant Trick or Treat 
night. 

New Business 

-- Review and discuss the EAC’s Sacony Trail plans.  

-- Review and discuss the color options for the Peach St bridge historic markers.  

--Public Works Superintendent Brian Bailey will review the status of: 

                   ●    The pickleball court expansion.  

                   ●    The request from the Legion Baseball Association to have the Borough help with 
the post of replacing the dugout roofs. 

                  ●    The request from the Legion Baseball Association to have the Borough’s backhoe 
and an employee to help with renovations to the Legion Field bullpen.  

--Director of Parks and Recreation John Schmoyer will update the Committee on: 

                   ●     

 



 
 Off Agenda Items 

 

Adjournment 
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